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	Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:

Accounting Instruction enrollment for Fall 2005 was down 1.0% compared to Fall 2004.  This is at a time when most college programs are seeing an increase in enrollment due to industry demand for accountants. 

	Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:

Review transitioning Principles of Accounting from current series of 3, classes to 2, five-hour classes (Financial / Managerial).
Sinclair is one of the few Ohio colleges that still offer Principles of Accounting in a format other than the Financial / Managerial split; complicating transfer credits between institutions.  In addition the Ohio Board of Regents instituted the Transfer Assurance Guide (TAG) in May of 2005 for Accounting Principles.  The TAG requirements were in the Financial / Managerial split, reaffirming our decision to make the change.  To date the following have been accomplished:
· Reviewed programs from other area colleges
· Met with Dave Siefert to review pedagogical approaches to new courses / program.

· Mapped out new Principles of Accounting curriculum that meets TAG guidelines in the Financial / Managerial split format.
· Developed new course outcomes and assessment methods for new Accounting Principles series.
Develop new Tax Certificate program to meet community needs.
During late 2004 and early 2005 a new Tax Certificate program was developed with the help and approval of the Accounting Advisory Board.  Two new tax classes were added to the existing course offerings; ACC225 Professional Tax Preparer and ACC223 Advanced Taxation.  The new classes have a service learning requirement (VITA volunteer) that help both the student and the community.  The first of the two new courses was successfully launched winter quarter 2006.


Please e-mail this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.
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